
September 20, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The veterinary practice referred to as Aurora Animal Clinic has been in existence  in Fairbanks, Alaska 

since 1979.  When I purchased the practice from the previous owner, Dr. Val Stuve, I was required to 

create my own unique corporation (Aurora Animal Care, Inc) from what previously existed (Aurora 

Animal Clinic, Inc).   

Upon sale of the practice from Aurora Animal Clinic, Inc on January 1, 2012, Aurora Animal Care, Inc 

obtained the rights to use the business name of Aurora Animal Clinic in Fairbanks, Alaska.  And Aurora 

Animal Clinic, Inc was dissolved shortly thereafter. 

For this reason, our business entity is known as Aurora Animal Care, Inc, dba Aurora Animal Clinic. 

 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns,  

 

 
 

Barb Cole DVM 

Aurora Animal Clinic 

1651 College Rd 

Fairbanks, AK 99709 

907 452-6055 

 

 

 




